Dear smartname,

As we celebrate the Christmas season, we at KBNF are reflecting on the



impact of the gifts you've given this year. You have given of your time,
your heart, your skills and expertise, as well as your finances and we are

so grateful for each one of you.

Thanks to your gifts—from the large to the small—we were able to
conduct two surgical missions in Liberia, ship seven containers of
medical equipment and supplies, and impact communities in five West-
African nations. Your giving has helped make the future brighter for
many, and in some cases, gave a future to patients who otherwise might

not have had one. We are so grateful for our KBNF family!

I would like to invite our KBNF Volunteers in Canada to my home
on Sunday, January 12, from 2-5pm for a Volunteer Christmas party.

(Hit reply and tell us you are coming to find out the address.)

This year, wherever you find yourself in the world, may you have a

joyous Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Love,

Marj
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